
Post 3:  

     Protect yourself from check fraud! With the 

rise of fraudulent activity across the nation, it's 

more important than ever to stay vigilant and 

take action to protect your hard-earned money. 

The good news is that the newly launched IBA 

Fraud Task Force is here to help! In addition to 

working to combat check fraud, the task force will 

also have a component focused on raising 

awareness about fraud prevention. 

Stay tuned for more information!  

 

#CheckFraud #IllinoisBankers #BankersSupportingBankers #KeepingOurCommunitiesSafe 

#NoToCheckFraud 

 


